
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Roy Mayhugh [mailto:roy@mayhugh.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2011 2:39 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: K41GO STA application 
 
Dear Mohammad, 
 
    Please be advised that K41GO will employ a simple mask filter for the 
proposed facilities. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Roy 
 
------------------------------------------------- 
Roy Mayhugh 
701 Perdew Ave. 
Ridgecrest, CA  93555 
Voice (760) 446-6794 
Fax (760) 446-0049 
 


